
 

Notice 

DATE: April 13, 2020 

TO: General Authorities, General Officers, and the following 

leaders in the United States and Canada: Area Seventies; 

Stake, Mission, and District Presidents; Bishops and Branch 

Presidents 

FROM: Priesthood and Family Department (1-801-240-1130) 

SUBJECT: 2020 FSY Conferences in the U.S. and Canada Postponed until 

2021 

 

Due to the ongoing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, For the Strength of Youth (FSY) 

conferences scheduled to be held in the U.S. and Canada in 2020 have been postponed until 

2021. Stakes invited to attend FSY conferences in 2020 will now attend in 2021. An updated 

schedule of FSY conferences to be held in the U.S. and Canada in 2021–23 can be found here. 

All participant payments for FSY registration fees will be automatically refunded on or 

before April 30, 2020. The refund will be processed on the card used for payment of the fees 

when registering. If the card used at registration is no longer valid, the participant will 

receive a refund check mailed to the address associated with his or her registration. Some 

credit card processors may take up to 14 days after the refund is processed to post the refund 

to the card account. 

Outside of the U.S. and Canada, Area Presidencies will provide guidance on whether FSY 

conferences will be held, in accordance with COVID-19 guidelines established by 

governments in their communities and countries. Additional information about FSY 

conferences is available at fsy.ChurchofJesusChrist.org. 

All leaders should continue to abide by the First Presidency and Quorum of the Twelve 

Apostles direction given March 12, 2020, that all public gatherings of Church members, 

including branch, ward, and stake activities, are temporarily suspended worldwide until 

further notice. 
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http://media.ldscdn.org/pdf/fsy/Edited-Apr-13-Stake-Assignments-for-2021-2023-FINAL.pdf

